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            Star of the Week - Last week’s stars
6C  Jacob D          6G Shannon              6K  Liam

This week/next week we are learning about:

YEAR SIX       
YEAR 
GROUP 
NEWSLETTER      

● A Portable Paradise in English: This week, we are analysing the structure 
and tools used to make the poem effective, moving towards writing a shared 
piece as a class.

● Place Value in Maths: We have moved on to larger numbers, up to and over 
a million. 

● Holes in Reading: We are continuing with Stanely’s story, moving towards 
deepening our skills of summary and cloze procedure. 

● Light in Science: We are continuing to focus on light, particularly how it 
reflects and refracts.

● The USA in Geography: We will continue to look at the physical and human 
aspects of the United States of America.

● Set Design in Art: We are beginning to look at the different methods of 
planning, designing and creating sets for stage and film. 



 

 

 

            Homework

Important Dates For Your Diary

    Reminders/messages

We are about to start learning about set design. In order to create our sets, we will need plenty of cardboard 
boxes. If you have any boxes at home, please save them and bring them into school this week.

Children have brought home their flu vaccination letters this week. Please make sure that you send 
these back as soon as possible, even if you do not wish your child to receive the vaccination. 

Coppice website- https://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/
Coppice Phone Number - 01564 826709
Coppice email address - office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk

Your teacher has set both MyMaths and Spelling Shed homework this week. The spelling will 
support your child with the words we are covering at school.

Please do make sure that you check and complete all of the set activities. 

Remember, MyMaths requires a school login before you can enter your child’s personal details, 
The school login is:
                            Username: coppice4          Password: cosine39

Woodrush is holding an open day on Thursday 23rd  of September between 5:30 and 
8:30pm. Please visit their website to book a time slot.  

          Dhruv’s Charity Exploits!
We are so proud of Dhruv from 6C, who has been setting a brilliant example and supporting the 
community with his excellent charity work this summer supporting support for Crohns and Colitis.
So far he has raised £1200 as a result of doing two runs- one 5k bubble run, and one 5k inflatable run. He is 
due to do a mini triathlon soon, and ha  has added a further event which is a 6k mud run due in October.
If you wish to support him, please visit: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mukesh-parmar7
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